Borough Manager's Report

October 7, 2021

- We received notification that our Green Light Go grant from 2020 in the amount of \$221,230 was approved. This work will not begin until sometime in 2022.
- We've been making progress on the hybrid meeting set-up for Council chambers and expect to be able to host joint in-person/Zoom meetings by the end of the month.
- Staff has been consumed with the 2022 budget process for most of the month of September. Budget workshops will be held as follows, all of which are open to the public:
 - October 5—ARPA, Fire Services, Liquid Fuels, Parks-Recreation Development
 - October 13—General Fund Capital Reserve, Stormwater, Pool
 - o October 19th—Sewer, Sewer Capital Reserve
 - October 26—General Fund
 - November 1—All funds review
- Just a reminder—The first community outreach meeting related to the Comprehensive Recreation Parks & Open Space (CRPOS) study will be held at Memorial Park on Thursday, October 21st from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. The Community Room will be used should the weather not cooperate.